
We’re pleased to announce an exciting update that will enhance the efficiency of the Police 
Information Checks (PICs). Starting this week, the process is transitioning from paper-
based to an online system. Paper copies will still be accepted until the end of June, but we 
encourage everyone to complete the process online moving forward. This change will 
benefit staff, volunteers, and families by streamlining the process, reducing administrative 
time, and ensuring quicker access to approved volunteer records. Once the PIC is 
completed online, the clearance letter will be sent directly to the Board office. This means 
applicants will no longer need to visit the RCMP office to drop off or pick up their 
documents, making the process more efficient for everyone. 

 All volunteers with the Chilliwack School District are required to complete a Vulnerable 
Police Information Check (PIC) in accordance with the Criminal Records Review Act, 
applicants for volunteering are subject to Section 24.4 (1), which states: 

“Before working with children or working with vulnerable adults as a volunteer with a 
registered specified organization, an individual must provide to the registered specified 
organization a criminal record check authorization or a criminal record check verification 
authorization, as applicable.” 

  

The PICs completed through the new online platform, Criminal Records Review Program 
(CRRP), are effective for 5 years and there is no cost associated with the check. Volunteers 
and homestay parents can now complete their Police Information Check (PIC) using the 
link and access code below. 

  

Online Link: https://justice.gov.bc.ca/criminalrecordcheck 

Access Code: UKAGZSBMJ2 

  

https://justice.gov.bc.ca/criminalrecordcheck


 
 
Please refer to the information below for guidance: 

• How-to Guide: Police Information Check - Applicant Guide 

• Watch the how-to video for guidance: CRC Applicant Process 

• Please note that if applicants do not have or chose not to create a BCeID account, 
they will be required to make an appointment with the Board Office for an ID 
Verification by emailing volunteer@sd33.bc.ca or calling 604-792-1321. Failure to 
do so will result in a delay to the PIC being processed. Applications will be 
discontinued after 90 days if an appointment is not scheduled. 

 

https://sd33online.sharepoint.com/sites/HumanResources/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?OR=Teams-HL&CT=1719348843607&id=%2fsites%2fHumanResources%2fShared+Documents%2fHuman+Resources%2fSupport+%26+Teaching+Staff%2fPolice+Information+Checks%2fPolice+Information+Check+-+Applicant+Guide.pdf&viewid=cc6aaef8-5af2-4698-819d-65572fb09e4f&parent=%2fsites%2fHumanResources%2fShared+Documents%2fHuman+Resources%2fSupport+%26+Teaching+Staff%2fPolice+Information+Checks
https://youtu.be/RP58Vipb-hI?si=KrpXorgtJPFUFxIk
mailto:volunteer@sd33.bc.ca

